Thriving Cities Initiative – Update and presentation noted.

- With reference to the minutes of 8th August 2023 (Print 3, page 68), noting an update on the Thriving Cities Initiative (TCI), there was submitted and noted a report together with a presentation by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability, advising
- (1) that the TCI project had run from January 2022 to December 2024 with the delivery of the project being led by the Council with key strategic partners involved and a collaborative approach had been prioritised with an emphasis on shared learning and development of projects through workshop style sessions; and
- (2) of the progress and delivery of the TCI which had been grouped into 3 workstreams, together with the lessons learned and the next steps, as detailed in the report.